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Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: March 11, 2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Segundo Sanchez, Engineering Specialist I, Division of Engineering 5’5’ ZX" 

RE: Docket No. 20240126-WU - Application for grandfather certificate to operate 
^^^^vatemitilityji^Citrus^CountyJjy^CinnamoinUdge^UtilitiesXnc^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Please place the attached email, noting that Cinnamon Ridge Utilities, Inc.’s request for an 
extension of time to file its response to staffs September 13, 2024 deficiency letter is granted, in 
Docket No. 20240126-WU. 

SS:da 

Attachment 



From: Segundo Sanchez
To: "Cinnamon Ridge Utilities, Inc."
Cc: Phillip Ellis; Shaw Stiller
Subject: DN 20240126-WU - Deficiency Corrections Extension
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 3:13:48 PM

Good afternoon,
 
As per our recent phone conversation, there should be no issue with the desired extension and your
request for additional time is approved. We hope to have your corrections for the remaining
deficiencies submitted by Friday, May 2, 2025 instead. If by this date, you anticipate requiring
additional time to file the necessary corrections, please let us know. As always, staff will continue to
work with you to process your grandfather certificate application.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me (SSanchez@psc.state.fl.us or 850-413-
6226) or Phillip Ellis (PEllis@psc.state.fl.us or 850-413-6626) at your convenience.
 
Thanks,
 
Segundo Sanchez
Engineering Specialist
Division of Engineering
(850) 413-6226
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